
 
 

 

 

Ipswich Basketball Association Inc  
2a Ross Llewellyn Drive, Booval Q 4304 

Ph: 07 3282 4328 

IMPORTANT UPDATE – AGM RESCHEDULE 
Ipswich Basketball 2024 AGM announcement 

 
Date:     Friday, 26th July 2024 
Time:    6:30pm 
Venue: JBS Arena, 2A Ross Llewellyn Drive, Booval QLD 4304 

After a legal review of our constitution, we received advice that our grievance process clauses in the constitution 
need reform after July 1st, 2024. To address this and allow for a draft to be voted on at the upcoming AGM, we 
have postponed the meeting to adhere to the full constitutional timeline leading up to the AGM.  

The Ipswich Basketball Management Committee is a fully operational committee with high expectations for the 
time commitment of its members. The Association conducted a comprehensive financial and operational review 
nearly six months ago and is currently implementing the recommended changes with the Committee's assistance 
and support. All committee members are required to hold a valid Blue Card. 

Below is an updated list of positions available for nomination due to the review. We welcome all nominations for 
these volunteer positions: 

1. President (2-years): 2024 - 2026 
2. Vice President (2-years): 2024 – 2026 
3. General Member (2-years): 2024 – 2026 
4. General Member (2-years): 2024 – 2026 

 
AGM Timeline : 

Constitution Draft for Vote Available: July 11th, 2024 
Nominations Due: July 11th, 2024 
Nominations Posted: July 18th, 2024 
Proxies Due: July 23rd, 2024 
Meeting: July 26th, 2024 

 
If you are interested in joining the IBA Management Committee, please read the Management Committee 
Guidelines and complete the Nomination form found on the Ipswich Basketball website and submit to the 
Secretary no later than the dates mentioned above. This can be done via 
email (secretary@ipswichforce.com.au) or drop into the Stadium office in a sealed envelope addressed to the 
Secretary. 
 
IMPORTANT: Thank you for all who submitted nominations. However, due to the changes made to align with the 
constitution - all nominations previously received will need to be resubmitted with the new the nomination form 
with corrected dates and election information.  

https://ipswichbasketball.com.au/resources
mailto:secretary@ipswichforce.com.au

